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International law firm BCLP today announces the appointment of Caspar Samuel von Eicke und

Polwitz as a notary in the Higher Regional Court of Frankfurt am Main. As of July 25, he will offer

the full range of notarial services and activities in addition to his legal advice as of counsel.

Christian Lonquich, head of the Real Estate practice group, said, "We are delighted that our long-

standing colleague Caspar Samuel von Eicke und Polwitz has been appointed notary. His well-

founded knowledge, commitment, client-centered approach and extensive notarial experience will

ensure that our clients continue to receive first-class notarial services in our Frankfurt office.”

This announcement follows Dirk Ehleben’s appointment as notary in the Berlin State Court in

December last year. With a total of six notaries at the Berlin and Frankfurt offices, BCLP is

strengthening its global capabilities and commitment to excellence.  

Caspar Samuel von Eicke und Polwitz has been with BCLP since 2017, serving as a Real Estate

practice group lawyer. He advises national and international clients, including public entities,

institutional investors and family offices, across all key areas of corporate and real estate law. His

real estate law practice focuses on the purchase and sale of properties as part of share and asset

deals, as well as commercial leases and other property-related transactions. In corporate law,

Caspar Samuel von Eicke und Polwitz advises clients in connection with private mergers and

acquisitions, joint ventures, private equity transactions and corporate restructurings.
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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